
Grace Letter 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

We are sorry to reply you so late about COE . And now we want to more time to ready our 

COE .There are two people are responsible for this in our association but we are on the 

business trip from January to now , so we don’t have enough time to finish this work . We 

need more time . Hope you can understand and give official approval . Thank you. 

 

Best regards 

 

Nan ling 

Figs Industry Association of Baoding 

PH:0086-312-5902958 

FAX: 0086-312-5902959 

 


